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CAUSE NO. PUD 202000051 

The Oklahoma Corporation Commission is scheduled to begin hearings on an Arkansas Oklahoma 
Gas rate increase request on September 10, 2020, at 10:00 a.m. Interested persons may listen to 
the Hearing and/or make public comment if they so desire. 

NOTE: The Jim Thorpe Building is closed to the public to mitigate the spread of COVID-19. To 
allow public participation, teleconferencing will be used. 

To participate, individuals may call into the public meeting using a regular phone line by dialing 
the following telephone number(s): +1-888-238-5279. 

At the voice prompt, enter the Meeting ID number 96914055212211 followed by the # sign. 

For more information concerning this Cause, contact Curtis M. Long or J. Dillon Curran, Attorneys 
for Arkansas Oklahoma Gas Corporation, 1700 Leadership Square, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma, 
telephone 405-272-5711; or Lauren D. Willingham, Assistant General Counsel for the Oklahoma 
Corporation Commission, Jim Thorpe Building, 2101 N. Lincoln Blvd., Oklahoma City, OK 
73105, phone 405-522-8954. In addition, you may email public comment to 
PUDSubmissions@occ.ok.gov attention public comment in Cause No. PUD 202000051 or send 
written comments addressed as follows: Arkansas Oklahoma Gas Rate Case Comments c/o Office 
of Judicial and Legislative Services, Oklahoma Corporation Commission, P.O. Box 52000, 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73152-2000. 
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